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We are undertaking pedestrian refuge upgrade works on 

Gorge Road, Athelstone. Works will involve the upgrade and 

reinstatement of a pedestrian refuge to ensure safety for 

school children and all users. 

What’s happening: 

We are reinstating and upgrading the pedestrian refuge on Gorge Road 

near Manresa Court, Athelstone following the completion of the Tour 

Down Under. The pedestrian refuge will be upgraded to meet current 

Disability Discrimination Act (DDA) standards including new ramps and 

handrails.  

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be required while 

works are underway. Please plan your trips, be cautious around 

workers, and follow the speed limits and signs.  

You will still be able to access businesses and homes. If we need to 

limit access, we’ll let property owners know ahead of time. 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through 

work zones. Some areas might have limited access for safety reasons. 

We’ll put up signs to guide you to other routes if needed.  

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to 

time, but we’ll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum.  

For further information: 

• Visit http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/tdu  

• Email DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

From Monday 4 March 
2024 for approximately 
three weeks, weather 
permitting. 

Hours of operation 

7am to 5pm, Monday to 
Friday 

Where 

Gorge Road adjacent to 
Manresa Court, Athelstone  
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